FAQs for Career Path

We will go live with the new Career Path on June 3. Here are some FAQs regarding the new path and its implementation.
· If you are due to renew your registry membership in June, July, or August, your new level will be determined at that time, if applicable.
· Changes have only been made to Levels 2-6.
· No one will drop down a level.
· If you have any college transcripts or previous employment that have not been uploaded yet, please do so before June. Documents used for verification for previous employment include tax forms, pay stubs or reference letters. Employment must be in an Early Childhood setting.
· We will manually start level changes on June 3 with those qualifying for Level 6 and work our way down to Level 2. You do not need to call or email us for a level change.
· We do not know how long the changes will take but hope to be done in June or July. We will send an email after we are done to see if anyone was missed. We appreciate your patience during this process.
· If you are up for renewal in May, please submit as usual; we will still change your level if needed this summer.
· You will be notified after we have changed your level.
· A survey will go out in the Fall for feedback and suggestions.
· We may revise the Career Path in the future depending on data and feedback.
Please refer to these FAQs for questions about the Career Path as we will not be able to respond to individual requests about level changes until the system goes live on June 3.
